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Note:  For your ready reference, the current version of the LA/LB Harbor Safety Plan is posted on the Marine 
Exchange of Southern California web site (www.mxsocal.org), including a “printer friendly” version.   
 
See, http://www.mxsocal.org/safety-plan.html 
 
Copies of the LA/LB HSP are also available on CD and in hard copy by request to the Marine Exchange. 


